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From,

Ms. Laura Kuftic, 
Indigenous Workshop

To,

Ms. Stephanie Saenz,

1507, Peninsula Drive,

FL, USA

Dear Ms. Saenz,

I am pleased to inform you that the Workshop authorities have accepted your application for attending the Indigenous workshop for arts & theatre to be held on October 15th, 2011.

The registration form for the workshop has been enclosed along with this letter. Please bring a completely filled form while being here for the workshop.

Yours sincerely,

Laura Kuftic
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